
BROMLEY PARK METROPOLITAN DISTRICT NO. 6 

NOTICE OF CONTINUATION OF REGULAR MEETING 

 
October 7, 2021 

4:00 PM 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Bromley 

Park Metropolitan District No. 6 (the “District”), County of Adams, State of Colorado, will 

continue a regular meeting opened at 11:30 AM on September 28, 2021 and subsequently 

continued to October 7, 2021 at 4:00 PM for the purpose of conducting a public hearing on the 

amendment of the 2020 budget and considering the adoption of a resolution to amend the 2020 

budget and appropriate sums of money and reviewing and considering the approval of the 2020 

Audit.  

 

The District’s physical location for regular and special meetings is 7887 E Belleview 

Ave, Suite 650, Englewood, CO 80111. However the meeting on October 7, 2021 will be 

conducted only electronically and telephonically pursuant to § 32-1-903 CRS, as amended.  

 

Directors and members of the public that wish to participate in the meeting may do so via 

teleconference by dialing +1 669 900 6833 and entering Conference ID: 885 7325 3968 or 

videoconference on https://us06web.zoom.us/j/88573253968. 

 

This meeting is open to the public.   

 

    BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

    BROMLEY PARK METROPOLITAN DISTRICT NO. 6 

 

    _________________________________________ 

    By:  /s/ LAW OFFICE OF MICHAEL E. DAVIS, LLC 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


